
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following principles apply:- 
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local authority. 



Difficulty in securing a school place 

 
Whilst statutory guidance states that C4C should be prioritised and admitted to a school, 

sometimes a school might not be cooperative. 
 

The Local Authority has powers to direct (i.e. make) a school to admit a C4C, under Paragraphs 

3.19 to 3.21 of the School Admissions Code 2014. 

 
For Academies and Free schools the LA must apply for a direction from the secretary of State 

(Paragraph 3.22 of the School Admission Code 2014). 

 
Questions or queries 

 
If you have any questions prior to the completion of this form or at any other time, please 

contact: 

 
 

Janet Entwistle 

School Admissions Manager 

Tel: (01706) 925314 

Email: ianet.entwistle@rochdale.qov.uk 

 

Christopher Tyler 

Virtual Headteacher, C4C 

Tel: (01706) 925209 

Email: christopher.tuler@rochdale.qov.uk 

 
 

Pupil details 

 

Surname 
  

Forename(s) 
 

Date of Birth 

  
Male/Female 

 
Year Group 

 

Do you consider mainstream school to be appropriate for the child? Yes  □ No □ 
If you have answered Yes to this question, please state: 

Have you checked the most recent Ofsted report for the preferred school? Yes  □ No □ 
Have you ensured suitability has been tested by arranging a visit - preferably 

with the child? (if NO please explain why as this will delay the application)*** 
Yes  □ No □ □ □ 

Have you completed an In-Year Transfer application form? Yes No 

Have you enclosed a copy of the most recent PEP? Yes  □ No □ 
Failure to ensure that these steps have been completed will result in the application being 

returned to the applicant and may delay the application. 
 

If you do not feel that a mainstream is appropriate, please explain why mainstream provision cannot meet 

the needs of the child. You must also ensure that a copy of the most recent  PEP is attached. 

 
Continue on a separate sheet if necessary 

 

mailto:ianet.entwistle@rochdale.qov.uk
mailto:christopher.tuler@rochdale.qov.uk


Children with an Education, Health and Care Plan/Statement of Special Educational 

Needs 

 
Where a C4C has an EHC Plan or is undergoing a statutory assessment, the SEN Team not the 

School Admissions Team must be contacted to discuss the school placement. 

 
Declaration 

 
I have read and understood this Memorandum of Understanding and Rochdale's School 

Admissions Protocol for Cared for Children and I have attached the relevant documentation for  

the child named on this form and applied  the principles above. 

 

Name of Social 

Worker 

 

 
Telephone Number 

 

 
Email Address 

 

 
Signed 

  
Date 

 

 
Submission 

 
When completed, please return this Memorandum of Understanding, the completed In-Year Transfer 

Form and the most recent copy of the PEP along with any other supporting evidence to: 

 
School Admissions Team 

Number One Riverside 

Smith Street 
Rochdale 
OL16 lXU 

 

Useful resources: 
School Admissions Code 2014 

Statutory Guidance: "Promoting the Education of Looked After Children" 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/school-admissions-code--2
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/promoting-the-education-of-looked-after-children

